Ysgol Penglais School



Ffôn/Tel: 01970 624811

E-bost/E-mail: admin@penglais.org.uk Gwefan/Website: www.penglais.org.uk Waunfawr Aberystwyth Ceredigion SY23 3AW

Dear Parent/ Guardian

Assessments 15th March - 27th May

All students will be completing assessments in their BTEC/GCSE/AS/ A Level subjects up to 27th May. These assessments will be used as evidence for judgements on Centre Determined Grades in the absence of formal examinations. The assessments have been carefully planned to ensure that students get appropriate support to complete these assessments successfully.

It is essential that students complete these assessments as timetabled by the subject teacher. If students have appointments that are beyond their control e.g. consultant appointments or driving tests, they should approach the teacher and make every effort to arrange a time to complete this assessment. The student should also ensure that the integrity of the assessment is not compromised. If students are absent for an assessment without a good reason, they will not have an opportunity to complete the assessment at another time. In this case, the teacher will use other subsidiary evidence for the centre determined grade, the student must accept that this evidence may not reflect their best performance in a subject.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these assessments, please contact Miss Sian Thomas (Year Manager) in the first instance.

Kind regards,

H. Leighton

Deputy Headteacher

Pennaeth / Headteacher:- Ms Mair Hughes







